
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

28.03.2024 – PANINDIA 
 

          
Special Measures for extending services to Policy Holders of LIC of India 

 
It has been decided that the Offices under jurisdiction of Zones and Divisions will be kept 
open for normal operations as per official working hours on 30.3.2024 and 31.3.2024, in 
order to avoid any hardship to the policyholders. This is as per the advisory issued by 
Insurance Regulatory and Development Authority of India (IRDAI) dated 28.3.2024. 

 
Dated at Mumbai on March 28th, 2024.  
 
For Further Information please contact: 
Executive Director (CC) LIC of India, Central Office, Mumbai. Email id: ed_cc@licindia.com 
Visit us at www.licindia.in  
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
We believe that the news contained in this release is of value to your readers. While we would thank 
you to publish it as soon as possible, we also readily recognize that the decision to do so rests 
entirely with you.   

 
 


